
 ELFORD SCARECROW FESTIVAL 2019  

Raising money for local causes 

 

 

18th September 2019 

 

The Howard School 

The Square 

Elford 

 

 

Dear Parents and Teachers Association at The Howard School, 

 

On behalf of the Scarecrow Committee we would like to officially thank you for 

your support during the event this year.  It was great to make the school an 

integral part of the festival housing the Teddy Tombola and sweets stalls.  We 

also thank you for the creative scarecrow display you made.  As a gesture, 

the committee all agrees to make a contribution to the school funds of £1000. 

 

We feel it’s important for our small village to maintain these local traditions in 

order to build on the feeling of spirit and community that we already have.  It’s 

great to be able to bring everyone together, and for such worthy causes.  

 

As organisers we are incredibly pleased with how successful the event was 

this year, where we managed to raise £24,000 for local charities.  Without 

support from yourselves, we would not have been able to achieve this. 

 

 

Thank you again, 

 

 

Colin & Ursula Middlemore 

 

 

Cc The Elford Scarecrow Committee 

Rev John Grice, St. Peter’s Church 

Greg Watkins, Chairman Village Hall Committee 


